
 
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION SYSTEMS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
July 7, 2016 

 
Present: Mike Ebbett, First Choice Networks; Pete Chamberlin, Finance Director; Will Herman and Keith 
Simpson  – Members. 
 
Meeting commenced at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Pete Chamberlin and Mike Ebbett presented committee with VISIO map of the towns’ computer 
infrastructure and related applications. Mike Ebbett discussed the details of this document and 
answered committee questions. 
 
Pete Chamberlin outlined the overall vision for upgrading the towns’ computer technology at the fire 
department, the Pop Whelan facility and at the towns’ main server room in the Brewster Building. 
 
Pete Chamberlin indicated that he would like to have the basics of the 2017 Technology Budget ready 
for review at the next ISAC meeting. 
 
Next meeting of the committee will be on September 6, 2016 at 2:00 pm in the conference room in the 
Town Manager’s office. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:35 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Peter A. Chamberlin 
Finance Director 


